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Hello everyone, 

Not much to report this week as we enter what most people assume is the 7th or 8th week of January 

(it does go on) – the pothole outside the pub has been repaired so now every lorry doesn’t go “bang! 

Bang! “ as it passes by, which is nice. 

The Friday Night Takeaway continues – burgers, curries, chillies, pizza, fish n chips are all available to 

eat-in or order to takeaway. 01568 720510 

Saturday night dining includes Lamb Fillet in Red Wine & Port, Roasted Garlic & Mushroom Chicken 

and Sea Bass in Lemon and Dill with plenty of other menu choices available. 

The Sunday Roast is now also available as a takeaway – choose from beef, lamb or mushroom & brie 

all served with roast pots, veg, Yorkshire & gravy – or you can book a table by Saturday night to 

guarantee your lunch space – I will have limited spaces available on the day but please check with us 

first. 

Finally, we are delighted to welcome the return of Butty Bach – our friends at Wye Valley Brewery 

have come up with a solution to help us keep the beer at its’ best for us to serve. 

As ever, keep safe and well. 

Jed 

 


